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2024 
P&A Investigation training
All levels and abilities are invited to partake in the investigations training hosted by North Dakota Protection and Advocacy.
There are 2 training dates in 2024, 5/15/2024 and 11/14/2024.  Training is always changing, so make sure you are on the cutting edge of excellence!
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		Time: 9am-4pm
Location: TBD         (if your agency wants to host, contact Wendy ASAP)
Space is limited to 35, so pre-registration is required. Send participants names and contact information to Wendy at wdannenfelzer@nd.gov
____
Lunch break will be 60 minutes and on your own.
___
If you are feeling ill, we ask that you stay home.
There is only an in-person option for the training.


	If we have the truth, it cannot be harmed by investigation. If we have not the truth, it ought to be harmed.  – J. Reuben Clark
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Be Legendary.




